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Dear Parents/Guardians,

We have had a wonderful term of Dance and Drama Club and I am so proud of what the students have achieved! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Club will be returning in the New Year and will run from Thursday 9th January-Thursday 13th February 3:15-4:15pm. The club is priced at £4 per week and so a total of £24 is due for the first half term please.
Spaces are limited and on a first come first serve basis.
If you wish you sign your child up, please contact me on the details below and I will confirm if we have a space available. 

Have a fantastic Christmas and I will see you all in the New Year!

Many Thanks,

Georgia Glover

07807942546
evolutionperformanceacademy@gmail.com
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